
LaGrange County RC Club 
April 13 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

Vern opened the meeting with 7 members present. 
The minutes were read and approved and Jim gave a 
Treasurers report of $961.90 

New Business: Election of officers will now be held during the May meeting because of a cold low 
turnout. Vern said the table is completed and will be delivered before the May meeting. A health issue 
has so far prevented the field rolling by the contractor. May meeting is to be a field work session. Jerry 
to get the first draft mowing schedule before the May meeting. Vern will do the spring first cut 
mowing. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:   


